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BID BULLETIN 
Addendum No. 001 

 
 
In reference to the Request for Information 22-519 issued last  21 October, 2022 and posted via 
IOM and UNGM website and sent via IOM email 24 October, 2022 for System Integrator for 
Biometric Project. This Addendum No.001 is issued to amend the clause and update information 
provided in the Request for Information.  
 
 
 

A. On RFI submission deadline 
 

The responses shall be submitted through electronic mail at address anyu@iom.int copying 
mscuprocurement@iom.int not later than 30 November 2022, 4:00PM Manila time. 
Receipt confirmations, status updates or clarifications in response to this RFI or planned 
solicitation will not be provided. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Prepared by: 
 
 
Ann Loren YU 
IT Procurement Assistant 
Manila Supply Chain Unit, IOM 
 
 
Date: ______________ 
 
 
 


